
Great news – we’re reopening for dine in on Monday 29​th​ June! 
 

At Vermilion Your Safety is our Priority. 

We have designed our Covid-19 response plan to ensure the safety and well-being 
of our customers, staff and the wider community. When you visit us you can be sure 
we are following all of the safety measures laid down in the Government protocols 
and doing our very best to make sure we have a safe space for you to enjoy. 

We’ll be sticking to 2m distancing – we’ve added extra spacing to our already 
spacious restaurant to allow for a very comfortable and safe dining experience.   
 
We strongly recommend booking as we can only have a small amount of people 
entering or leaving the restaurant at the same time.  Even if you feel like a last 
minute spontaneous visit, just give us a call even 10/15 minutes in advance and we’ll 
book you in. For the present, we can take bookings of up to 6 people at one table 
(or 8 if from the same household).  Please help us by arriving on time for your 
booking. 
 
We ask that where possible you wear a face covering when you are not seated at 
your table – on arrival and departure and when you are visiting the bathroom 
 
Our fabulous, hard-working team have all taken part in back to work induction 
training for the hospitality industry and have been awarded certificates.  The 
wellbeing of our customers and staff is always our top priority and you will notice that 
every precaution has been taken with this in mind - from lots of hand sanitising 
stations, daily temperature monitoring of all staff, frequent cleaning and open door 
policies.  We have fully renovated our kitchen to allow extra spacing for the safety of 
our staff.  Our staff know they can tell us if they feel unwell before or during work and 
we will always accommodate their needs. 
 
We have increased our cleaning schedules and have heightened our disinfection 
practices in all areas with special attention to high touch points in line with 
recommendations from Government and NPHET.  All table settings, chairs and 
menus will be sanitised between uses. 
 
It’s a bit of a learning curve so we ask for your patience in this phase of re-opening 
for what will be the ‘new normal’ for some time to come.  If you see anything that 
you feel we’re not doing right, please speak to the manager as we’re always happy 
to receive constructive feedback. 
 
We're dying to welcome you all back and doing what we love and do best - 
providing our customers with delicious food in friendly, relaxed and comfortable 
surroundings! 
 
Hope to see you back soon! 
 

 


